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Class 1 and 2 

Welcome to Term 6! We hope 

you had a good half term break 

and we look forward to hearing 

the children’s holiday news. 

  Phonics 

The children have worked so 

hard learning all their sounds. 

We will be focusing on using all 

these sounds in both their 

reading and writing. 

 

We will be sending home some 

tricky words for the children 

to practice reading. Remember 

these can only be read on sight 

and the children cannot sound 

these out using the phonic 

sounds they know.  

e.g were  

 

 
Tricky words and reading 

Please continue to hear your 

child read at home and help 

them practise their tricky 

words. It really does make a 

massive difference- thank you! 

 

 

Our topics 

This term our topics will 

be-  

  Mini-beasts, Pirates, The 

Farm and Holidays  

 

Please keep a look out in the 

windows for what we will be 

doing each week and 

anything you could send in 

from home to help! 

 

 

 

 

 

 Maths 

To continue to develop 

our counting skills. We 

will look at different 

way to make 10 and the 

patterns within the 

numbers to 100. As the 

weather improves we 

will be learning the 

language of capacity 

and using this to 

describe amounts.  

 

 

Upcoming events in Term 6 

Monday 3rd June – 

Jonathan Jungle Roadshow 

Saturday 15th June – 

Summer Fayre   

Friday 28th June – School 

closed (Training day) 

Monday 8th July – Trip to 

the Farm 

Wednesday 10th July – 

Sports day PM 

Friday 12th July - Reading 

Breakfast 

Tuesday 16th July Open 

evening 

26th July Summer Holiday 

 

Thank you for your continued support. If you have any questions please ask!  

The Foundation Stage Team 

 

During Term 6 we hope for 

nicer weather so will spend 

more time outside. Please 

can you make sure your 

child brings a sun hat to 

school and has had sun 

screen applied BEFORE 

school. Thank you! 

During Term 6 we will 

spending time practicing for 

sports day so it is vital the 

children have a PE kit in 

school. This needs to 

include; shorts, t-shirt and 

trainers or daps.  


